
EASP December 2023 

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through a grant. The grant 

requires regular attendance to guarantee program funding. Please 

plan on attending 3 or more days a week. 

EASP December & January 

Closure Dates: 

• December 25-29 

• January 1 

• January 15  

 

 
Hello Eagle After School Program Families, 
 
Happy December! We hope this newsletter finds you well and filled with the joy of the holiday season. Here are 
some important updates and exciting highlights to share with you. 
 
Welcome New EASP Families: We are thrilled to share that over the last few weeks we have welcomed many 
new faces to the Eagle After School Program! We now have over 130 students enrolled! A warm welcome to all the 
new families! Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Pick Up Information: For a safe and efficient pick-up process, please only use the pick-up loop between West 
Side and Grayside Schools. We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring the safety of our students. 
 
Holiday-Themed Activities: Our students will be busy this month crafting and creating wonderful holiday-themed 
projects. We’re looking forward to making holiday cards for area nursing homes, baking yummy treats, welcoming 
special guest speakers, celebrating National Gingerbread Day and so much more! 
 
Lego League at Grayside: In November, EASP students in 3rd-5th grade were introduced to Lego League! Lego 
League is a fantastic opportunity for students to showcase their skills and passion for building. Lego League will 
continue throughout the school year on Wednesday and Thursday nights. If you would like more information on 
Lego League or would like to see what your child is building, please feel free to reach out to us at any time. We 
LOVE visitors! 

Winter Break Childcare: Are you in need of childcare during winter break? Eagle Care, our state licensed daycare 
operated by the School District of Mauston will be open December 27-29 from 6:30am-5:45pm. Please let me know 
if you would like registration forms or have any questions.  

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  


